
Term 4 Edition 10 Wednesday 10rd December 2014 Principal: Greg Culhane 

 
 

New Lambton Heights Infants 

‘A Family School’ 
176 Lookout Rd New Lambton Heights Ph: 49572744 Fax: 49562432 Website: www.newlambhti-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
 
 

 
 

Respect                  Responsibility                  Safe Learning 

School Newsletter 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers and Friends of New Lambton 
Heights Infants School, 
Term 4 is coming to an end, but we still have many events to 
go. This Friday evening is the Christmas Concert. Let’s hope the 
weather holds out, as the children have been practising so hard 
for it. 
Last Saturday morning the P&C held their annual Christmas 
stall outside the IGA on Regent Street New Lambton. This has 
been a tradition with our school for many years. It was an 
outstanding success. Thank you to all who helped with the 
making and the baking and also to those helping out on the 
day. A tremendous effort! 

Christmas Family Night 
Our Christmas Family Night is this Friday night, 12th December. 
It will start at 6.00pm and finish around 8.30pm. Please have 
the children at school early as they will be performing at 
6:15pm. After the children’s performances a band will be 
playing on the grass next to the KE classroom.  You are invited 
to picnic on the grass with your family and enjoy the music. 
The P&C will be selling sausage sandwiches and drinks. They 
will also have Glow Sticks for sale. 
I am sure it will be a wonderful night for all families and 
friends. If you know of any of our new families beginning in 
2015, please invite them to come along. Don’t forget to put the 
night into your calendar as we want all family and friends here 
on the night. 

Work Health and Safety 
Under our Work Health and Safety policy and procedures it is a 
requirement that all visitors, including classroom helpers, 
attend the office as soon as they arrive on the school grounds 
to sign in and collect a visitor’s badge. This badge is to be worn 
whilst in the school. When your activity is over, you are 
required to return the visitors badge and sign out. 

Gingerbread House Fundraiser 
The Gingerbread House Fundraiser took place last Friday night 
in the school library.  
It was a relaxed, fun night! People came along and chatted 
while putting together a gingerbread house to take home. 
Thank you to Tess and her team for the effort they put into 
ensuring a successful evening. 

Party Day 
We have an exciting Party Day planned for the children this 
year. This year it falls on Tuesday, 16th December.  
To start, our children will be participating in party activities in 
their classrooms, followed by the New Lambton Heights Infants 
’Party Day’ tradition of water and sprinkler fun in the 
playground. The children will then have a Party Lunch that they 
bring from home in their regular lunch boxes. In the afternoon 
we will be travelling by bus to the Glendale Event Cinemas to 
watch Paddington Bear the Movie. This movie will not be 
released for general public exhibition until mid-December. We 
will be back in time for regular school departure. 
If you have not yet returned the permission note and money, 
please do so as soon as possible as we need to confirm 
numbers. 

Presentation Day 
Our Presentation Day will take place on Monday 15th December 
at 10.00am. All parents and grandparents are invited to watch 
the children as they are rewarded for their efforts and 
contributions for 2014. Parents are again encouraged to bring 
along a picnic to share with their child after the presentation. 
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School Leaders 
Congratulations to our school leaders for Week 10 of Term 4. 
They are Isabella B and Ben A. 

Awards 
KE K/1P 

Sam T Sophia H 
  
Jessica P Isabella O 
  
Kieran S Pippi S 
  
Hester T Gabriel T 

  
 Rosa C 

1D 2C 
Deepanwita M Oliver T 
  
Patrick L Cooper G 
  
Reuben C Isabella B 
  
Robert McD Luigi B 

Citizenship Award 
Laura A Bailey B Niklas M 
Isaac C Kiara D 

Gold Principal’s Award 
Isaac R 

Principal’s Award 
Isaac R 

Gold Awards: 
Lexi F Will G Oliver T 
Elise M Isaac R 
 

 
 

 

School Banking 
Today is the last day of School Banking for 2014. 
Congratulations to all who have been such great savers during 
the year. 
You will be notified when School Banking starts again next 
year. 

 

Dates for your Diary 2014 
TERM 4 
Event 

Date 

Christmas Family Night 
6.00pm 

Friday  
12th December 

Presentation Day 
10.00am 

Monday 
15th December 

Party Day Tuesday 
16th December 

Talent Quest Wednesday 
17th December 

  

TERM 1 2015 
Event 

Date 

Students return to school 
2015 
Years 1 & 2 students 

Wednesday 
 28th January 2015 

Kindergarten Students 
begin  school 2015 

Monday 
2nd February 2015 

Sport in Schools 
All students – sports 
uniform to be worn 
Tuesdays in Term 1 

Tuesday 
3rd February 2015 
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